
District Recognitions



Dottke PBL High School
On the evening of Tuesday, December 10th, 
Dottke Project-Based Learning High School 
hosted our first "Coffee House & Live Music 
Night." The event was a complete success, 

with over 60 students and family members in 
attendance to enjoy a cozy night of sweet 

treats, hot drinks, and great musical 
performances from 17 students. This program 

was part of our annual Dottke All-School 
Projects program, where every CREW works 
on a year-long project designed to benefit 

Dottke, and the surrounding community. Our 
culinary students catered the event by making 
sweet baked goods and hot beverages to sell, 
raising over $270 to support our Culinary Arts 

program, as well as the creation of a 
refurbished Dottke Library (which is the task 
of two other CREWs year-long project).  Stay 

tuned for other cool events in the near future!



Yusef Gray Jr. nominated for Boys 
Basketball Player of the Year!
Congrats to Yusef Gray Jr. from West Allis 
Central for being nominated as a candidate 
for Milwaukee Journal Sentinel’s Boys 
Basketball Player of the Year. 

Make sure to cast your vote for Yusef in 
support of his incredible talent and 
dedication on the court. 

You can vote once per hour, per device, until 
December 21 at 3:00pm. (No subscription 
needed.)

To vote, you can:

● Click here 
● Type: https://shorturl.at/xYi3g 
● Scan the QR Code


